Askin, Tim

From: Historic Preservation Commission

Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 10:59 AM

To: Dan Miller

Subject: RE: Pictures of 958 N 34th Street, Milwaukee WI

As you have notified me now that that is the plan, you're fine. Please match the profile of the siding under the
aluminum. Do not match the aluminum profile.

| haven’t written up the roof approval yet, so | will add the cedar siding to it before sending it out.

Tim Askin, Senior Planner
Historic Preservation Commission
City of Milwaukee

414-286-5712
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov

From: Dan Miller <dmiller@infinityroofing.com>

Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 10:56 AM

To: Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Re: Pictures of 958 N 34th Street, Milwaukee WI

Do we need to get approval for the siding to be replaced?
If we're replacing with Cedar?

Or are we good to go with that?
Thanks in advance!
Daniel miller

On Fri, Mar 22, 2024 at 12:59 PM Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

It will be another fine that will continue until compliance and go to court, if necessary, like the current
scenario.

Tim Askin, Senior Planner
Historic Preservation Commission
City of Milwaukee

414-286-5712

Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov




